
Andy Castle 

Having joined the Governing Board in March 2025 as a Co-opted Governor, I am pleased to have 

the opportunity to contribute to The Langton, a community with which I have a deep and 

enduring connection. My seven formative years as a student, beginning in 1974, were incredibly 

rewarding, and I have since maintained close links through friendships and my role as Secretary 

of the 1248 Old Langtonian Association. 

I bring with me forty years of experience running my own business and serving as an officer of 

local sports clubs. As I transition from my working career, I am enthusiastic about the 

opportunity to give back to The Langton, an institution that played a significant role in my early 

life. I am confident that the skills I have acquired will complement those of the current, 

knowledgeable, governors to contribute effectively to the life of the school, ensuring that every 

student has the opportunity to thrive and reach their full potential. 

 


